
From:Caleb Hunter <calebjhunter@hotmail.com>
Subject: Letter of support for Jason Besler
Date: June 12, 2018 at 9:23:48 AM CDT
To:meaghan.obrien@iowa.gov <meaghan.obrien@iowa.gov>

Dear	Meaghan,	

Jason	Besler	would	be	an	excep7onal	choice	to	serve	as	a	district	court	judge.	I
encourage	Governor	Reynolds	to	look	favorably	on	his	nomina7on.	

I	first	met	Jason	in	2002	and	have	stayed	in	touch	with	him	over	the	years.	I	found	him
to	be	a	kind,	consistent,	and	thoughGul	conserva7ve.	His	addi7on	to	the	Iowa	judicial
branch	would	be	a	benefit	to	both	to	the	state	of	Iowa	and	in	the	advancement	of
conserva7ve	jurisprudence.	

Thank	you	for	your	7me	and	considera7on.

Sincerely,

Caleb	Hunter


